
Thanks to everyone who came to the Saturday, November 3rd at 10 am DSCC Membership 

Meeting. Nominations are as follows: 

 

President - Charlotte Kiffer 

Vice-President - Bob Perry 

Secretary - Walt Kiffer 

Treasurer - Carol Terrill 

Member-at-Large (2 year term) Chris White 

Member-at-Large (2 year term) Mark Clayton 

They will join Member-at-Large Eric Terrill who is filling out his 2 year term. 

 

Since there are not more than one nominee for each Officer position and not more than two 

nominees for the four vacancies of Member-at-Large, and there are no write in votes if a 

General Election was held, there will be no Election held at the December Membership 

Meeting.  Thank you to everyone who accepted to be a Board Member. 
 


